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Issue 08 – 19th June 2020 

Weekly Wrap-Up Newsletter   

The weekly wrap- up newsletter is a platform for staff to be updated on the happenings in all PIUs and 

PMU on the progress of projects CAUSE implemented in various communities  but also a space of   

interaction between staff and management.  

 

Bank account registration in Auki  

Last week Lud Miller travelled across to Auki to help out in the registration of new ISDT trainees in opening 

up a new bank account for them. The trainees are from the Alotaa school footpath project. There are total of 

21 trainees both male and female. Trainees are very happy as they will now be able to have bank account 

which they themselves find it hard to have one.   

Footpath in Gizo town  

 

The footpath in Gizo is progressing well, the footpath will be 

connecting the initial Gizo market to the provincial office. Al-

ready people passing by are commenting positively on this new 

development.  Comments from CAUSE face book are over-

whelming.  

Tongs tour 

Yesterday the procurement 

team and other staff  went for 

tour at Tongs Company. 

While  at Tongs staff of the 

company took the team to 

every shop department and 

explained the products and 

services the company is offer-

ing for its customers. It is an 

eye opening for the staff to be 

able to get first hand infor-

mation on products and ser-

vices the company has to 

offer.   



Announcements 

1. Reminder,  CLOs  please remind our  contracted groups of project grievance procedures. 

2. Always keep our office  surrounding clean at all times. Throw rubbish in bins provided 

3. Remind our contracted groups to practice social distancing.  

4. Turn off lights and switches when leaving the office. 

Noro market footpath is progressing very well at the moment. Currently con-

tractors are connecting the footpath along the market stalls. The work is ex-

pected to be done soon. Already hundreds of  residents in Noro are praising 

the project for improvising the Noro town. The  footpath has made life easier for 

people  in Noro.   

Noro market update  

Work on the footbridge at Milestone in East Honiara is progressing very 

well. The footbridge once completed will help those living on the other side 

to access the main road easily. The footbridge is set to be complete early 

next month. 

Milestone footbridge  
Fulisango footbridge 

A new footbridge in Fulisango of Central Honiara is progressing well. 

Currently the contracted group are working hard on building up the base. 

Once the base is completed they will work on the main structures. The 

project is aim to be complete next month.  

Honiara PMU is on day 2 of the ISDT training. The training is for Antioch, 

White River, Naba 3 and Henderson communities. There are total of 45 

participants attending the training. The training will be expect to complete  

Friday next week.  

ISDT Training in Honiara  


